Notes from School Community Council
Tuesday, November 1, 2022 at 9:30 a.m.

Lisa Baxter and Liz Navarro were excused from the meeting.

Members of the council were welcomed and led in the pledge by
Katie Howard, co-chair.

Notes from the last meeting were read by Karalee Beckstead.

Our school counselor, Roxanne Shumway spoke to the council about
our school’s positive behavior plan. The plan addresses the causes
of student use of tobacco, alcohol, electronic cigarette products, and
other controlled substances by promoting positive behaviors. This
comes from House Bill 58. The plan addresses issues including peer
pressure, mental health, and creating positive relationships. It may
include programs, clubs, service opportunities, and pro social
activities. There are some funds available to activities already in
place at our school. At this time, we have not selected a specific
curriculum for our school, but our counselor will continue to talk to
grade levels on topics appropriate for their age. The council talked
about giving the students more opportunities for service. We also
talked about gratitude journals and “grateful paws” to put on the wall
by kindergarten.

Mrs. Clark shared data from our Acadience data from last year. Our
students made 88% typical progress in reading last year.

e \We decided to move TSSA Goal #1 to next month.
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